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The Index is published month-
ly by the Town of Trappe, Inc. 
 

 
Submissions are welcome & 

may be dropped off at the Town 
Hall or sent to:  PO Box 162, 

Trappe MD 21673   
Inclusion in the newsletter is  

determined by space available 
and relevance to the  citizens. 

 
Events reported in The Index do not 
necessarily reflect the endorsement of 
the Council of Trappe.  The Council of 
Trappe reserves the right to edit or 
reject any item submitted.  Articles 
and photographs published in The 
Index are protected under U.S. Copy-
right Law and cannot be reproduced 
without express written permission. 

Town of Trappe, Inc. ·  4011 Powell Ave · PO Box 162  ·  Trappe, MD  21673-0162 
410-443-0087   FAX 410-443-0562 www.trappemd.net 

     Town Meetings and Planning Commission Meetings are open to the public. Citizens are encouraged to 
attend to be informed and give input. Meeting agendas are posted outside Town Hall, and 
items are added as requested (which can be as late as Wednesday morning) and re-posted 
with each change. An early agenda is posted on the Town website, but may not always 
include the latest changes. Stop by the Town Hall on Wednesday evenings and learn first-
hand about the many happenings in our town. For more information, call the Town Clerk 
at 410.443-0087. 
⚫Town Meetings are held the first Wednesday of every month at 6 pm   

⚫Planning Commission Meetings are held at least quarterly on the 3
rd

 Tuesday of each 
month at 6 pm  Public Hearings, Public Workshops, Special Appeals Hearings, etc. are 

scheduled as needed.  Check the website for updates www.trappemd.net  or  on FACEBOOK. 

After hours water/sewer  
emergency contact  

410-476-7462 
——————— 

OFFICE  HOURS 
M-Th: 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

F: 8:00 AM - 12:30 PM 
Sat-Sun: Closed 

 
Credit card payments accepted 

for a small fee.  
Notary, Copy & Fax service  

available for small fee.  
 

Council Meeting:  
Wed. Dec 4th, 6 PM 

Planning Commission:  
Tues. Dec 17th, 6 PM 

 
Office Closed: 
December 24th 

through 
January 1st 

 
 

Please make sure payments 
are received in the Town Of-

fice by the due date! 
If the office is not open and 

you would like to make a pay-
ment please use our door slot 
and be sure to push your pay-

ment all the way through.   

 
 
 
 

Holiday Reminders 
 

The Town Office will be closed from December 24th through January 1st. 
 

Trash collection will not be affected by the holidays. Trash will be picked up on Friday 
mornings throughout December and January. If any schedule changes occur, they will be 

posted on the Town of Trappe Facebook page. Christmas trees will be picked up with 
regular trash collection. Please break down large cardboard boxes.  

 
Water bills are due on December 28th. Due to the closure, late fees will not be added un-

til the morning of January 3rd. Customers wishing to pay their bill during the closure 
may utilize the customer portal or payment drop. 

 
 

Easton Utilities installs Christmas lights 
throughout the Town of Trappe each year. 

Without the kindness and generosity of EU, the 
town not be able to put the lights up. 

 
Thank you Easton Utilities! 

https://www.facebook.com/trappemaryland


Scotts Outreach Ministry Mobile Food Pantry  
 

Food pantry held at 3748 Main Street on December 12, 2024.  
Pick up will begin at 8:30 AM and will continue until supplies are gone.  
Those wishing to pick up supplies should form a line on Howell Point Rd.  
For more information, please call 410-476-3980 or email sumc@goeaston.net.  

Blessing Box Donations Needed 
 

Nonperishable food and personal care items are needed for the blessing 
box located at the Town Office.  

 
Items can be placed directly in the box or brought into the office. Please 

do not place items on the ground outside of the box.  
 

Thank you! 

Santa Claus is Coming to Town 
 

Santa will visit Trappe on December 19th! 
 

Trappe Volunteer Fire Company will give Santa a ride through town limits 
 beginning at 6:00 PM. 

 
Check the TVFC Facebook page for updates on Santa’s location. 

Winter Storm Preparedness: A Message from Delmarva Power 
 

Being prepared is a responsibility we take very seriously, and we encourage others to do the 
same. Please help us spread the word in your community about the steps that can be taken to 
prepare for a winter storm. (1) Assemble an emergency storm kit; (2) Prepare a plan for what 
to do during a power outage or winter storm; (3) Confirm we have your current phone number 
in the “My Alerts and Notifications” section of our website: Delmarva.com/MyAccount; (4) 
Visit Delmarva.com/mobileapp to download our app, which has many resources to keep you 
informed during a storm; (5) More tips, resources and safety information are available at Del-

marva.com/StormPrep. 
 

Customers are asked to immediately report a downed wire or service issue by calling 1-800-
898-8042, visiting Delmarva.com, or through the mobile app. Delmarva Power customers can 
also text “Out” to “67972”. Customers must first text “Add Outage” to “67972” to sign up for 

this service. 
 

By taking a few simple steps, together we can be ready and stay safe, warm and dry this winter 

https://www.facebook.com/TVFC30
https://www.delmarva.com/ways-to-save/tools-resources/my-account-online-tools
https://www.delmarva.com/my-account/customer-support/contact-us/mobile-app
https://www.delmarva.com/outages/preparing-for-an-outage/outage-readiness-and-safety
https://www.delmarva.com/outages/preparing-for-an-outage/outage-readiness-and-safety
https://www.delmarva.com/

